Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
The Board of Professional Engineers hereby gives notice:

That the Petition filed by Cynthia A. Henderson, Esq., on behalf of June Willcott, P.E., on November 29, 2016, seeking a variance of Rule 61G15-35.003, F.A.C., has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 42 No. 232 of the December 1, 2016, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting:
Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2639 North Monroe Street, Suite B-112, Tallahassee, Florida 32303, (850)521-0050 or by email: zraybon@fbpe.org.
